
 

What do a former soldier, a newspaper reporter, and 

an advertising manager all have in common?  Answer: 

they all attended Campus Crusade for Christ’s New 

Staff Training with us this month in Florida. 

As you can see, most of the people training with us 

actually had other professions when God called them 

into full-time ministry.  However, as one new staff mem-

ber put it, they wanted to use those professional skills 

for something “more eternal.” 

These successful men and women each counted the 

cost of obedience to God’s call.  Some of them left the 

security of good jobs and comfortable homes to move 

their families across the country.  But to them, seeing 

lives changed for Christ made it all worth it. 

Now, they are reaching teachers in Guatemala with 

the International School Project; overseeing trans-

lation of the JESUS Film in Central and South Amer-

ica; bringing hope to broken homes with FamilyLife in 

Arkansas; and impacting baseball players with the gos-

pel in Alaska through Athletes in Action. 

Yes, God is doing great things in our world today, 

and we are excited to be a part of this global movement 

of His Spirit through Campus Crusade for Christ!  We 

both came home from training with a renewed passion 

to keep building our team of ministry partners so we can 

return to Japan as quickly as possible. 

For now, we’ve got three more weeks in Idaho before 

we head to Colorado for our last round of training.  

Please pray for good opportunities to share our ministry 

and share Jesus as we go.  Yours in Christ, 

Ryan & Jungshin 
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PRAYER REQUESTS 

 Good finish to our time in Boise, 

sharing Christ and our ministry 

 Start of cross-cultural training 

in Colorado (6/9—7/27) 

 God to provide more new part-

ners for our ministry in Japan 

“Connecting You with Ryan & Jungshin’s Journey Back to Japan!” 
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 With some of her classmates after 

the last day of language school 

Jungshin was commissioned after 

New Staff Training this month 

Dear Friends,


